
From: Merly Diaz   
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 1:11 PM 
To: Distrib- City Clerk <City.Clerk@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Child Care Employees! 
 
We, Merly Diaz, Katherine Ciudadano, and Jesica Calderon have been working for the Child Care 
Department at Vallecito Elementary School for 3+ years now. We are all dedicated to our jobs and enjoy 
it immensely, and although we are considered to be essential workers in the community we do not feel 
we are appreciated enough and compensated at all for all our sincere efforts. For example Merly Diaz 
was right at the front lines when Covid hit and was working without any hazard pay while other essential 
workers were compensated 40+ dollars a day, she received nothing as hazard pay although she was 
exposed everyday...  If the Child Care Department would like to continue being an asset to the 
community we all need better pay and benefits. We hope you take our concerns seriously. 
 
Sincerely,  
Merly D, Katherine C, and Jesica C 
 
  
 
 




